The Tabor City Council met in regular session on **January 27, 2021** in the community area at the Lakin Library, 725 Main St., Tabor, Iowa at 6:30 p.m. Agenda posted as required by law. Meeting was opened by Mayor James Switzer with councilperson Bartholomew, Jackson, Korver, Wirth, and Williams. City Clerk Mary King-Bateman. City employees Assistant Superintendent Wes Hill, Library Director Dawn Miller, and Chief Derek Aistrope.

Visitors present – Angie Alley, Charm Smith, and Devin Juel.

Motion to approve the current agenda by Bartholomew, second by Jackson. All Ayes.

Motion to approve 2% increase for full time employees by Williams, second by Wirth. All Ayes.

Increases to part time office, summer, and library wage by 25 cents an hour. Police part time will remain the same. Cleaning salary will remain the same to be reevaluated later. Motion to approve by Jackson, second by Korver. All Ayes

The remainder of the meeting was spent on a budget work session.

Motion to adjourn Jackson, second by Wirth. All Ayes.

		Mayor, James Switzer
City Clerk, Mary King-Bateman	01/27/2021	